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From: Wargo Janet <jwargo@pennhills.org> 
To: MLS
Cc: Buccilli, Damian; Andrejchak, Scott
Subject: Right to know request 6025 Dewayne Drive, Verona (Penn Hills) PA 

 

 
Review of Code Enforcement data regarding the property at 6025 Dewayne Drive in Penn Hills, indicates that there 
are no current code violaƟons or open permits for this property. The residence was last inspected for occupancy on 
August 14,2019, prior to being purchased by Mr. Brooks. The home was code compliant at that Ɵme. 
 
Open fines or liens on an address should be obtained through our Finance Department. 

 
With best regards, 
 
Janet S. Wargo 
Penn Hills Code Enforcement 
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